
Town of Jump River regular board meeting was called to order at 7pm on October 12 th.  Board members 
present were Myron, Patti, Gary, Karen and Denise.

Agenda approved by Gary with a 2nd by Patti.

Secretaries’ report was read and approved as presented by Patti with a 2nd by Gary.

Treasurers report was presented beginning balance was $58,646.14 with deposits of $1,261.62 and bills 
of $1,577.29 leaving an ending balance of $58,330.47.  Gary made a motion to approve the treasurers’ 
report with a 2nd by Patti.

Approved and paid bills.

Supervisors Report

1.  Gary mentioned that the stop sign on Spur and Bridge needs to be replace or repaired but it is 
in the McKinley Township.  The board will look at all signs during the road tour in the spring.

2. Beaver trapping-at this time we have not caught any beaver.  Some of the dams that they have 
created have been opened up.

3. Myron mention that the broadband tours will not be coming to our area.

Road Work-NA

Residence Concerns-NA

Correspondence-Went through

Old business

1.  Ball Diamond-Gary has talked with Cindy’s daughter at the end of September she is hoping to 
be here sometime in October.

2. Buckhorn-this road has been paved we need to get the shouldering and guard rail up.  Then we 
need to send the proposal to the state for approval and then we can submit for reimbursement. 
Larry will be taking care of this.

3. Road to recovery grant- Fire department and first responders are eligible for items through this 
grant Denise will reach out to both of these organizations to see if there are things that we as a 
town can order for them.

New Business

1.  Assessor-we will need to look for a new assessor.  We will place an ad in the Town’s Association 
magazine and also on the website.  We will ask that applications for this be to us for our 
December meeting.

2. Budget-Prepared budget for 2021.
a. Patti made a motion that we add a new line item to our budget for the first responders.  

We will be budgeting $2200.00 for the first responders in 2021.  Gary 2nd.

Next meeting was set for November 9th at 6:45 for Budget meeting first then adjourn into the regular 
board meeting.


